
To whom it may concern,

We herein certify that the following document was reviewed by a native
English language speaking medical doctor. Michelle Lai is a Professor of
Medicine at Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center, Harvard University. Doctor
Lai is one of the authors of this study.

Sincerely,

Carolina F M G Pimentel
Corresponding author


